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RFP Issued: May 12th, 2025

Questions Due Date: June 6th, 2025

Proposal Due Date: June 20th, 2025

Anticipated Award Notification: July 18th, 2025

Contact for RFP: 

Emmanuel Ajanma

Director of Technology

eajanma@vlct.org

Introduction 

The Vermont League of Cities and Towns (VLCT) is seeking proposals from qualified and

experienced vendors to provide managed IT services. As a nonprofit organization

supporting municipalities across Vermont, VLCT depends on secure, reliable, and

scalable IT solutions to ensure efficient operations and maintain service excellence for its

members. This RFP outlines the required scope of services and invites proposals from

vendors capable of delivering comprehensive IT management tailored to VLCT’s unique
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needs.

Download RFP Details 

 

Attachments
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